SHOULD CELL PHONES AND PAGERS BE ALLOWED IN CLASS?

Some teachers say cell phones and pagers should be banned from school. Other people say kids need them. What do you think?

One of the problems with cell phones and pagers is that they can be a major distraction. There's nothing worse than someone's cell phone ringing in the middle of something important. And if the people actually start talking, it's even worse. This is why many teachers are trying to ban cell phones and pagers from school. They claim the devices disrupt their classrooms and break their students' concentration. Worse, if they go off during a test, they can really hurt someone's grade.

But lots of people disagree. They say kids need pagers and cell phones. Some kids have to keep in touch with parents and work. Rather than banning pagers and mobile phones, some say that school officials should just make kids use them responsibly.

What do you think? Should cell phones and pagers be allowed in class?

YES! Banning cell phones is totally unfair! Kids don't have phones and pagers for fun. They need them. They have to be able to communicate with their parents and their employers -especially if there's an emergency. Sure, kids should use their phones and pagers responsibly. But that's different from banning them altogether. Cell phones and pagers are here to stay. Kids might as well learn to use them responsibly while they're in school.

NO! What does a kid need a cell phone for? If there's an emergency, parents can always call the principal. And students can use a pay phone to keep in touch with their employers. Or they can keep a cell phone in their locker and check messages between classes. The fact is, cell phones and pagers are really just a way of keeping in touch with friends and dates. There are too many distractions in kids' lives already. They don't need another

Your turn!

Write Now: What is the strongest argument for allowing eel! phones and pagers in class? What's the strongest argument against them? 

